
ISRLOA SPO	SORS 5 CHILDRE	 TO 
THE WILDWOOD HILLS RA	CH 

     During the week of July 30-August 3, 2012 the 
ISRLOA again sponsored 5 children to the Wild-
wood Hills Ranch near St. Charles, Iowa.  The 
ranch is a 400 acre facility for at-risk children. 
     This year children were transported by 
Muscatine County Reserve Deputy Robert Taylor, 
retired Henry County Reserve Deputy Ed Segger-
man and Buena Vista County Reserve Deputy 
Roger Lorenzen. 
     While at the ranch for a week, the children have 
opportunities to learn new skills, fish, swim, ride 
horses and make new friends. 

     A special thanks to the following for 
donations to the ISRLOA to help defray 
the cost of the sponsorships to the Wild-
wood Hills Ranch. 
 
Buena Vista County Sheriff’s Reserve 
Muscatine County Sheriff’s Reserve 
Henry County Sheriff’s Reserve 
Bankers Trust Company, Des Moines 


